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Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:13 PM
To: Jane Rasely
Subject: FW: Comments concerning Winslow Hotel PLN 50880-SPR-CUP

 
 

From: BETTY WIESE <bettywiese@comcast.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 1:08 PM 
To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: William Chester <william.chester@cobicommittee.email>; Joseph Dunstan <joseph.dunstan@cobicommittee.email>; 
Peter Corelis <pcorelis@bainbridgewa.gov>; Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Comments concerning Winslow Hotel PLN 50880‐SPR‐CUP 
 

I ask you to seriously consider the Planning Commission's recommended decision to deny a 
conditional use permit for Winslow Hotel Project (PLN 50880). The Commission has a level of 
knowledge and perspective concerning the Comprehensive Plan and Winslow Master Plan that is 
unique and which should receive considerable weight in your deliberations. 

 

I ask you to recommend denial of the conditional use permit based on their rationale. To do so does 
not reflect poorly  on the quality of the staff work nor the Design Review Board (DRB) input to 
this project.   

 

Staff and DRB were providing their valid perspectives within the parameters given them for their 
respective roles in the review process.  The Planning Commission has a unique role - to bring their 
broad and community based perspective to evaluate the basis for and compliance with requirements 
associated with conditional use permits. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

Betty Wiese 

1093 Nakata Avenue NW 

Bainbridge Island, WA 98110  
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I'm providing a courtesy copy of this email to the Chairman of the DRB (Joe Dunstan), Chairman of 
the Planning Commission (William Chester) and the key staff members Olivia Sontag and Peter 
Corelis. 

 

 


